Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - February 2008

"Remarkable Renos and Easter Escape"

How time flies – it seems like we just have taken down the Christmas decorations and already the Easter Break is only a month away!

Despite the rain the renovations of our cottages are well and truly under way and looking terrific!

Each cottage has a new private courtyard garden with a covered BBQ area and an outside dining table for your romantic moonlight dinner or a relaxed breakfast accompanied by the local birds and the soft soothing sounds from your own water feature.

Enjoy some time in our new and very comfortable double spas – each with their own feature 'fern wall' - where you will feel almost surrounded by rainforest. The mood is enhanced by the dimmed lighting creating an incredible atmosphere - you can even watch the stars twinkling through the Rose Gums above!

The doors will be opening again on the 7th March 2008. We would love to welcome you back to see all our new fantastic transformations that we are sure you will agree make our cottages even better than before.

Kind regards
Daniela and David